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Diary Dates 
 

FEBRUARY  
 
5th-15th    Swimming G3/4 

16th House Swimming Gr4/5/6 

20th Prep “Crocs” Playdate 

 

MARCH 

2nd House Cross Country

 Gr 4/5/6 

9th  G5 Museum  Excursion 

12th Public Holiday 

13th/14th Swimming G5/6 

20th/21st Swimming G5/6 

16th School Photos 

26th-29th  Bookfair 

29th Last Day Term 2:30 finish 

 

APRIL 

16th Curriculum Day 

17th  Term 2 start 

 

   

The Communicator 

 

Principal’s Message 

House Swimming Carnival  

This Friday 16th February we will be holding our annual House 

Swimming Carnival for all students from Grade 4-Grade 6. To 

ensure the event runs smoothly we ask that parents consider the 

following: 

Sun protection 

Please ensure that your child wears sunscreen to the event and 

brings some in their bag to reapply throughout the day.  We will be 

reminding students to reapply sunscreen at regular intervals over 

the PA system.  Children can come dressed in their House colours 

but please consider SunSmart clothing ie no singlets or crop tops. 

All students need to be wearing a broad brimmed hat.   

Seating for parents 

We ask that parents who are attending sit on the bench seating on 

the south side of the pool.  Students will be situated on the hill in 

their house groups in between events. 

Food 

All students need to bring lunch, a water bottle and snacks for the 

day, students will not be able to access the café at GESAC and 

we ask that parents refrain from purchasing food from the café for 

their children.  Please remember that there will be no lunch orders 

on Friday for Grades 4-6. 

Dismissal 

We ask that all children stay for the duration of the event to 

support their House.  We strongly discourage parents taking their 

child home from the event because it causes issues with bus 

supervision requirements.  

Photos 

The school will have an official photographer on the day taking 

photos for the school. GESAC have a very strict policy on photos 

being taken at the pool and the lifeguards police this. 

CURRICULUM DAYS 2O18 

T1 Mon  29th January 

T2 Mon  16th April 

T3 Fri  3rd August 

T4 Mon 22nd October 
 



   

 

 

   

Coatesville PS 

Mission Statement 

 

T o  n u r t u r e  t h e 

educational journey of 

all within the school 

community, so that we 

“aspire higher”, through 

an engaging and 

relevant inquiry based 

c u r r i c u l u m  t h a t 

empowers us to be 

Whole School Values 
 

Respect     Achievement 

Harmony     Cooperation 

Responsibility 

House Captains 

Congratulations to our 2018 House Captains who were voted in by 

their peers. 

 

GOULD   MACKIE   MARRIOTT   COATES 

Captain  Captain  Captain  Captain 

Hamish Donohue  Lachlan Woods  Cooper Rojko  James Lee 

Isabel Lewis  Ella Tucker  Kirra Irving  Lily Parsons 

       

Vice-Captain  Vice-Captain  Vice-Captain  Vice-Captain 

Matthew Filipetto  Bode Hellwege  Angelo Moutafis  Hayden Smith 

Indigo Watts  Lexie Paul  Emily Haire  Ella Claringbold 

              

Last week our prep students and their grade 6 buddies made the 

transition to whole school bell times. The students thoroughly 

enjoyed playing games together such as Whatõs time Mr Wolf and 

Duck Duck Goose  before they joined in with the school at 

lunchtime. It is pleasing to see our grade 6 students showing so 

much care and empathy towards their buddies as part of their 

leadership in their final year at primary school.  

Kirsty Page - Assistant Principal 



w/s 19/2/18 

 

 

 

Monday  - Ali Dind 

Tuesday  - Wendy Dainty 

Wednesday - Emma D’Agostino 

Thursday  -  

Friday  - Aber Killian / Brylie Singh 

Please note all canteen volunteers need to have a current working  Working with 

Children’s Check 

The Ville   - CANTEEN 

If you/friends/family regularly shop at Coles, the Coles "Sports 

for Schools" program has now begun. For every $10 spent at 

Coles you will receive a Sports for School voucher.    

Start collecting and drop off in the collection box in the office 

or there is one at Coles Bentleigh (Centre Rd). 

The more vouchers we earn - the more we can redeem for 

sports equipment at our school. 
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